
	
 

 

October 2, 2023 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear CCCFLC Members, 

We are very excited that our 2023 conference is only 3 weeks away, Saturday, October 21st, from 9:00 AM to 
4:00 PM at LA Valley College! 

Good news! Because we do not have to confirm the catering order until 10/13/23, we have extended the 
deadline for preregistration to 11:59 p.m. on Thursday, October 12. Please submit the CCCFLC 2023 
Preregistration form, payment and lunch preference by then. After the deadline, registration fees will increase 
slightly:  

• Part-time Faculty: $45 preregistration ($55 at the door) 
• Full-time Faculty: $55 preregistration ($65 at the door). 

Parking will be free (details TBA).  

A reminder that this year’s plenary will be a discussion panel on “The Synchronicity of Asynchronous Learning” 
and will include student participation. Additionally, during the break-out sessions we will offer 
presentations/discussions on the following topics: 

• Asynchronous vs. synchronous learning (student discussion/panel, follow-up to plenary) 
• Teaching languages for professions 
• Open Educational Resources (OERs) 
• Zero Textbook Cost (ZTC) for online courses 
• How students learn and what works best for them (student discussion/panel) 
• Using AI to give feedback to students 
• How to go “From Surviving to Thriving” (discussion)  
• National study on enrollment 

Certainly, these are all highly relevant topics that should lead to some great discussions and insights. 

Lastly, for anyone needing a receipt of payment and/or certificate of participation, they will be emailed out 
after the conference. If you need them sooner, please email your request to CCCFLC@gmail.com.  

Looking forward to seeing you very soon! 

 
P.S. Calling all instructors interested in Open Educational Resources! Don’t miss the LibreTexts workshops 
coming to your area in October and November. (See below for more info) 



In the spirit of collaboration and mutual support, for any CCCFLC members who would like to 
advertise an organization or event related to teaching foreign languages, this area is now designated 
for sharing such information. Simply email us your links and we will include them in our newsletters. 
Thank you. 

• Upcoming in-person LibreTexts workshops showcasing the open homework and assessment 
platform, ADAPT: Cosumnes River College (10/6) (capped at 50 participants), Miramar 
College (10/11), Grossmont College (10/12) (capped at 40), Coastline College (11/3), Santa 
Monica College (11/4), Cañada College (12/1), San Jose City College (TBD) from 9:00 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m. All workshops are free and include a light breakfast and lunch. Click here and 
scroll down for the links to register for individual locations. Registration deadlines are two 
weeks before each workshop but have been extended a week for Miramar and Grossmont. 
For more info, contact Jennifer Rogers (jrogers@libretexts.org). 

• California Colleges for International Education (CCIE) 
• Heritage Language Exchange 

P.S. Feel free to bring any pamphlets or brochures to share at the conference. 

 
-- 
Sincerely, 
The CCCFLC Officers: 
Executive Director, Kurt Kemp 
President, Dave Pardess 
Vice-President, Dana Arazi 
Secretary, Adrienne Merlo 
Co-Treasurer, Mary Ellen Eckhardt 
Co-Treasurer, Karen Le Cornet 
Catering Liaison, Lynn Vogel-Zuiderweg 
Social Media & Website Administrator, Denise Cabanel-Bleuer 


